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NEW MANUFACTURER REPRESENTATIVES FOR HEAR TECHNOLOGIES 
Sales Force & Associates will cover Southeast U.S. 

 

Hear Technologies is pleased to welcome Sales Force & Associates as our new manufacturer 
representative for the Southeastern U.S. and Puerto Rico. Sales Force & Associates is covering the states 
of Alabama, Florida, Georgia, Mississippi, North Carolina, South Carolina, and Tennessee, as well as 
Puerto Rico. 

Reps and dealers help us get the word out and connect with designers, engineers, musicians, and houses 
of worship who would benefit from Hear Technologies products. Our manufacturer representatives 
serve as our primary point of contact for product information, support, and purchasing Hear 
Technologies products. 

Find them here: https://www.salesforcerep.com/ 

 

About us: 

Hear Technologies is a world leader in pro audio and monitoring equipment for live performances, 
recording studios, and worship. Our U.S.-designed and -built knob-based cue systems make personal 
monitoring easy. Hear Technologies products can be found in studios, live productions, houses of 
worship, and elsewhere around the world. 

We design with the musician and engineer in mind, and we’re always working to make our products 
even better and more user-friendly.  

For more, visit HearTechnologies.com. 

 


